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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2008 11:35 AM
To: 'piers@pierses.com'
Cc: Joel Greger; Eric Freeberg
Subject: RE: 3744 Depot Road uploads and deadline extension

Hello Kay, 

 

Your request for an extension for the third quarter groundwater monitoring is acceptable.  

 

Thank you for the update. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Paresh C. Khatri 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole 

use of intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any 

unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the 

intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 

the original message. 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kay Pannell [mailto:piers@pierses.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2008 11:23 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 

Cc: Joel Greger; Eric Freeberg 

Subject: 3744 Depot Road uploads and deadline extension 

 

Hello, Paresh: 

 

I have just uploaded our work plan for RO161, 3744 Depot Road, Hayward, CA to both 

Geotracker and your ftp site.  We intend to install two more monitoring wells and would 

like to include them in the first round of quarterly sampling, so we are respectfully 

requesting an extension to the first sampling round report deadline of October 30, 2008 

(3rd Quarter).  We will be better able to determine a time frame for sampling once we 

have scheduled the field work for this work plan.  Please call me at (408) 559-1248 or 

email me at piers@pierses.com if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Regards, 

Kay Pannell, COO 

PIERS Environmental Services, Inc. 


